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24th January 2024 
 
 

Name of Child:  __________________________________ 
 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 

We are excited to inform you that Sandpipers will be participating in bowling lessons 
led by the captain of Newsham Knights bowling team. 

The sessions will start with 6 weeks of lessons at the Pavilion in the Bowling Park, 
followed by another 6 weeks where we will transfer our skills onto the bowling green, 
ending with a potential tournament against New Delaval Primary School. 

These sessions will take place each Tuesday commencing Tuesday 30th January.  We 
will be walking to the park and back, irrespective of the weather, so the students will 
need to wear appropriate clothing and bring a waterproof coat.  Students can wear 
their PE kit for these sessions. 

Your sincerely 

 

 
Miss K Potter 
SEND HLTA 
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